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POTTAWATTAMIE COUNTY BUILDING MASK REQUIREMENT   

 

On November 5, 2020, the Pottawattamie County Board of Supervisors approved a resolution that 

requires all persons entering any County-owned building to wear a face covering. If a person that needs 

to conduct business with the County is unable to wear a face covering, they should contact the 

department directly to make alternate arrangements. Many County services can be completed online.  

Additionally, the Pottawattamie County Board of Supervisors implemented a Face Covering Policy for all 

Pottawattamie County employees in Pottawattamie County-owned facilities and vehicles to protect 

public health. 

“As numbers continue to climb, we’re taking additional measures to protect public health and safety of 

visitors and employees within our Pottawattamie County-owned facilities,” said Matt Wyant with 

Pottawattamie County Public Health. “Mask wearing continues to be a proven way to mitigate the 

spread of COVID-19.” 

Pottawattamie County Public Health encourages the use of face coverings as protection in all public 

settings, especially when social distancing measures are difficult to maintain.  

 


